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National Service Scheme 

Road Traffic Awareness  

31st Road Safety Week – 2020 was observed by conducting Traffic Awareness 

programme at our College on 28-01-2020. Traffic SP has given the awareness 

about Road Safety. The programme was jointly organized by NSS, AVMC&H and 

Traffic Police Station (South), Kirumampakkam, Puducherry. Around 250 students 

were participated in the programme. 

 

 

  


